
Updated info! 

 

Dear Library Patron, 

 

From approximately the beginning of July to the first week of August the library 

parking lot will be undergoing an extensive repaving and improvement project. 

For your safety sections of the parking lot or the entire parking lot may be closed 

periodically. Please do not park in the lots of any nearby businesses. Please 

observe any parking restrictions that are posted on nearby residential streets.  

 

Additionally, you may wish to take advantage of our online services at 

www.bsbwlibrary.org during times that access to the building is more difficult. We 

apologize in advance for any inconvenience you may experience. Thank you. 

 

Michael Squillante, Director 

http://www.bsbwlibrary.org/

